
 
 

 

Hello Lowell Families and Community,  

Friday, March 1, Lundy will be celebrating Read Across America Day.  Staff members and 
students will be dressed up as their favorite book character, high school students will be 
coming over to read, and each classroom will have various other activities throughout the 
day. 

Family Fun Night-Science Edition, will take place on Wednesday, February 28, from 5:30pm to 
6:30pm in the Lundy gym. There will be fun hands-on science experiments, dinner and prizes! 
Children 0-11 and their adults are welcome to join the fun! 

There will be a send-off for our Boys’ basketball team at 1:00pm today, Feb. 23. Everyone is 
invited and encouraged to attend! Let’s give a great send-off to our Red Devils! 

The second day of wrestling at Veteran’s Memorial Coliseum resumes at 2:30pm today, 
February 23. Boys basketball will also be just 15 minutes away at Mannahouse Academy in 
Portland starting at 5:00pm on Friday, February 23. For tickets go to 
https://www.osaa.org/shop/tickets. Let's go Devils! 

High School Sadie Hawkins dance is coming up on March 8, from 7:00-10:00pm.  All guest 
passes will need to be approved by Mr. Metzger no later than March 1.  Students must be 
passing all classes and be in good behavioral standing to attend.  
 
Students nominated for National Honor Society, make sure you check out the application 
materials in the canvas group.  Applications will need to be finished by 3:00pm, Friday, 
March 1. Late applications will not be accepted.  If you have questions, contact Mr. Metzger 
or Ms. Beckett. 
 
Have you ever wanted to do something fun while making a difference? Then coaching 
might be for you! We have three paid coaching positions for middle school and high school 
track open If you have questions about what coaching entails or have an interest in being a 
high school assistant coach, email mgarciacash@lowellk12orus Click this link to apply for the 
middle school coaching positions: https://lowelltedk12com//hire/Indexaspx 
 

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 
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